Academic Information Services Advisory Committee (AISAC)

Minutes for March 28, 2008

Present: Mitsutoshi Oba, Jackie Bird, Bruce Sarjeant, Sandra Burr, Darlene Walch, Qinghong Zhang.

Absent: Don Marquardt, Mitchell Klett, Ryan Camps, Abhi Jain.
Sandy brought the meeting to order at 0905.

Darlene spoke on the DAC report she had hoped to have completed regarding the future 

of the library:  in short, not written yet, and there is no time to solicit feedback from the faculty before the end of the year if she were to write it; so, AISAC can carry forward the goal of creating, implementing, distributing, and collating a survey to next year.  And what kind of questions should we ask the faculty (and the greater campus community) for our survey?   Everyone on the committee is responsible for bringing two questions to the next meeting.  
In discussion:  the library seems to be ignored (or taken for granted?) when new classes and new degree programs are proposed.  The results of our survey may end up simply being a longer list of the things we talked about (more electronic journals, more of what the LRC currently has [group work space, quiet space, noisy space, space in Starbucks, etc]). 
The WebCT contract has been extended one more year to avoid the nightmare that would surely ensue if Northern were to introduce new course management software and distribute new laptops to faculty and students during the summer of 2008.
Next meeting: Friday, April 11th, 2008.  LRC 202.
Respectfully submitted,

Bruce Sarjeant

